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30th January 2020
Dear Member,
At a committee meeting held in October last year it was agreed that now is time for us to bring the handling of subscriptions into the 21st century. To that end we are asking all members to pay their subscription by Standing Order through their bank account. This action will relieve our secretary of a substantial amount of work.
Our financial year is from the 1st July through to the 30th June. In the past we have only requested your payment when we send out the notice for our annual “Breakfast”. The result is that those members who don’t come to the Breakfast sometimes forget to pay their subs. This year we have only had 71% of members send us their subs and we would like to put that situation right.
At the October meeting it was also agreed that after nearly 20 years it really is time to increase the subscription by a small amount to cover the increasing cost of running the finest Ward Club in the City. 
So we are asking you to please go on line or go into your branch and set up a Standing Order made payable to The Candlewick Ward Club for the sum of £30.00 on the 1st July to repeat on an annual basis. You will need the club’s bank details which are:- Lloyds bank, Leadenhall Street Branch, Sort Code 30-92-87, Account No. 00493363. Thank you. Incidentally the Joining Fee for new members will also rise from £25 to £30.
This letter is giving you plenty of notice of the changes we are making but I will send you a reminder nearer the date. If you have any difficulty in doing this or feel you would like to discuss your particular circumstances please feel free to contact me on mail@stuartsomerville.co.uk or on my mobile 07931 380 807.
Wishing you all the very best for the coming year.
Sincerely,

Stuart Somerville

Candlewick Ward Club Treasurer
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